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Atkins, Caelan

From: Ryan Penfold 
Sent: 10 March 2023 13:57
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to Aquind

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing to you, as a Southsea resident, to voice my objections to Aquind’s proposal of a cable(s) between 
Eastney beach and northern France. 
 
The large swathes of land along the proposed route should not be grossly disturbed and the many habitats 
should not be destroyed for the sake of an international power and data connection, which isn’t needed, and is 
likely going to be denied by France and the EU.  

I understand there is already some sort of cable running along the west-coast of Portsea Island that 
connects to France? (Thinking about it, I'm sure there are many existing in various areas.) Surely there is 
no need to wreak more disturbances and create more disruption when these existing routes can surely be 
used. 
 
I profusely object to my local area enduring such destruction and upheaval. 
 
I hope you are able to consider the point of view of, and are able to understand the needs of a local 
resident. 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Ryan Penfold, Southsea 
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